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      The Ridge Featured on Take Charge of Your Health
~Drug and Alcohol Experts Dr. Stuckert and Steve Gifford Talk About Addiction and Treatment Options~
Cincinnati, OH – November 13, 2011 – Dr. Jeffrey Stuckert, Chief Medical Director of The Ridge, and Steve Gifford, Clinical Program Director of The Ridge discussed drug and alcohol addiction and provide suggestions for treatment options on Dr. Wolfs Take Charge of Your Health program heard on 55KRC THE Talk Station - WKRC 550 A.M.
Drug and alcohol addiction knows no racial, gender or socioeconomic boundaries and is recognized by the American Medical Association as a primary disease.   In the latest report from the Ohio Department of Alcohol and Drug Addiction Services (ODADAS), availability of prescription pain killers and heroin is increasing in rural and suburban areas of Cincinnati and continues to be a growing problem.  Unfortunately, almost everyone knows someone with a drug or alcohol problem and when the important step of treatment has been decided on, what comes next?
Dr. Stuckert and Steve Gifford presented recommendations and explored the different types of treatment options available for those wanting to overcome a drug or alcohol problem.  The most common types of treatment are outpatient or residential programs.  “A residential treatment program is often needed when outpatient treatment fails” says Dr. Jeffrey Stuckert, Chief Medical Director of The Ridge.  Residential treatment programs are 28-day minimum programs in which patients voluntarily enter a safe, secure facility.   Dr. Stuckert further adds, “Sometimes people have to get out of their using environment to get started on a solid path of recovery.”  
Sitting in for Dr. Wolf on the Take Charge of Your Health was Dr. Leslie Dye, M.D., who is on the staff of the Clinton Memorial Hospital in the Emergency Department.  Take Charge of Your Health can be heard weekly on WKRC 550 A.M. and features guest speakers from the medical community.  Questions for Dr. Stuckert and Steve Gifford can be emailed at http://www.drwolfstakechargeofyourhealth.com.

 About The Ridge
The Ridge is an upscale residential treatment center located outside of Cincinnati, Ohio that provides individualized drug and alcohol treatment programs.  The curriculum encompasses education about the disease of addiction, individual, group and family counseling and focuses on the development of new coping skills and strategies to handle the obstacles to recovery.  Located in a former residential estate, The Ridge offers a select number of private and semi-private rooms for patients. Led by Medical Director Dr. Jeffery Stuckert, M.D, and Clinical Program Director Steve Gifford, the highly credentialed staff includes physicians, nurses, licensed chemical dependency counselors and therapists.  The Ridge also operates, Northland, the ODADAS-certified outpatient treatment center in Cincinnati, and has been restoring hope to families and helping patients maintain long-term recovery for over 25 years. For more information The Ridge, visit www.theridgeohio.com. 
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